
 
 

GSC 2020 | General Body Meeting 

January 12th , 2021 

Discussed items: 

• Ammar confirmed that the proposal for single apartment for senior PhD is agreed on 
conceptually, but the current timeline does not allow execution . 

• Members discussed the importance of delivering a summary of projects and contact 
details to next GSC members.  

• The KC3 EDG emphasized the significance of January testing program. 
• Sarah discussed that the tutoring platform can be set on campus connect, in which 

participants will have an edge to be TAs. Graduate affairs are not willing to pay students 
for tutoring due to government complications. However, academic programs may be 
open for paying tutoring. This will also be a social platform to connect to other students 
on campus.  

• GSC wants to switch to higher quality promotional items instead of the little junk things 
that accumulate. Ammar showed the team the currently designed items such as playing 
cards, hoodies, caps. A meeting with Todd will take place this Thursday. 

• Ammar announced that the secretary requested to end her service on January 12th 2021.  
All members present (7 of 10) agreed to bring someone from outside to be responsible for 
the secretary duties. Suggestions of names should be sent to the GSC president. 

Action Items: 

Action Item Assigned to Due Date 
Updating the charter with the option to bring a new 
member to fill the role of a secretary 

Ammar 1/30/2020 

Uploading GSC minutes and agendas Secretary Ongoing 
GSC weekly posts Mawadah Ongoing 

 


